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Anpetu Waste Mitakuyepi,  
 
Good day friends and relatives, I am honored to welcome you to one of the most special locations on the 
American Indian College Fund’s website: www.collegefundlegacy.org. Here you have the opportunity to 
learn more about how you may share your legacy of commitment and support of American Indian students 
and tribal colleges.  
 
As you consider the ways that you can support a better quality of life for the indigenous people of the United 
States, I invite you to share our vision. We believe that the best quality of life is one where the individual lives 
well within their family and community, making good choices, and providing for their loved ones. Your 
legacy gift as part of our Circle of Vision will help that vision come true by providing for a higher education 
for Native people, helping them to live a better life.  
 
Your gift is transformative – it will change the lives of our students and it will influence the future of 
American Indian and Alaska Native people for generations to come.  
 
Wopila,  
Thank you  
 
Cheryl Crazy Bull  
President and CEO  
American Indian College Fund 
 

 
 
 
 
 


